

NOTICE

PUBLIC MEETING ON THE DRAFT RESOURCE MANAGEMENT PLAN FOR THE EXPANDED BEAVER BROOK RESERVATION BELMONT, LEXINGTON, AND WALTHAM, MASSACHUSETTS

The Massachusetts Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) is undertaking a Resource Management Plan (RMP) for the expanded Beaver Brook Reservation, which includes the original Beaver Brook Reservation and portions of the former Metropolitan State Hospital in Belmont, Lexington and Waltham, Massachusetts. The RMP will document and assess existing conditions and provide a framework for future management and capital improvement decisions. DCR and the consultant team will present a short overview of the RMP document and invite public comment and feedback at a public meeting.

DATE	Tuesday, May 23, 2006	
TIME	7:00-9:00 PM	
LOCATION	Massachusetts Audubon Society Habitat Education Center 10 Juniper Road Belmont, MA 02478	

Written public comments on the draft RMP are very welcome and can be sent via the U.S. Postal Service to the consultant team on behalf of the DCR, to:

Swaathi Joseph Pressley Associates, Inc. 432 Columbia Street Cambridge, MA 02141

OR, by email to: beaverbrookrmp@gmail.com

The deadline for submitting public comments is 5:00 PM on June 9, 2006.

For more information on the Beaver Brook RMP, please contact Dan Driscoll, DCR Project Manager at dan.driscoll@state.ma.us. A copy of the draft RMP is available at the DCR's Resource Management Plan Program website at: http://www.mass.gov/dcr/stewardship/rmp/rmp/beaverBrk.htm.

DCR encourages public participation in this important project.

COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS · EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIRS

Department of Conservation and Recreation 251 Causeway Street, Suite 600 Boston MA 02114-2119 617-626-1250 617-626-1351 Fax www.mass.gov/dcr



Mitt Romney Governor Stephen R. Pritchard, Secretary
Executive Office of Environmental Affairs

Kerry Healey Lt. Governor Stephen H. Burrington, Commissioner Department of Conservation & Recreation